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Thursday 5th June 2024 
 
 
Welcome back to the final half term in Reception! I can’t believe the terms go 
by so quickly! The children will be enjoying transition activities over the next 
few weeks as we prepare them for their move to Year 1. 
 
Curriculum Leaflets are coming home today and are also on our school 
website. They give an insight into the learning that will take place over the 
coming weeks. 
 
Sports Day is on Wednesday 19th June. Parents are invited to picnic with their 
children at 12noon and to watch the afternoon races. You are also welcome to 
come and watch the morning events. For our ‘Teddy Bear Race’ the children 
need a shoe box, a teddy and a small piece of material ( a flannel is perfect). 
Please send these into school as soon as possible. 
 
PE In order to prepare the children for their transition into Year 1 we would 
like the children to start to change into their PE kits. Please send their kit into 
school so that we can use these in some of our daily sessions. 
 
 
Please pop in to see me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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